
LiveScan
at Back to School Night!

Parents and caregivers who intend to
volunteer on campus need to
●conduct a one-time LiveScan
●submit proof of a negative TB test every 4

years

Click here to learn more and reserve your spot!

iSupport is hosting a LiveScan event at
Back to School Night, September 8th from
6-8pm, in front of the Lower School Office

Through a generous contribution of one of
our SCVi families, we’re able to offer

LiveScans for a discounted price of $55

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050B4EA4AE2DA7FD0-livescan

